

Bonneygrove Primary School

Headteacher: Mr Craig Hamilton BEd (Hons.), NPQH

Dark Lane Cheshunt Herts EN7 5ED

Tel: 01992 307900

Email: admin@bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk

30th September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Nursery Parent/Carer Consultations

The Nursery will be holding two parent/carer consultations on the following days:

Tuesday 9th November 2021 from 3.30 p.m. until 5.50 p.m.

Thursday 11th November 2021 from 4.00 p.m. until 6.50 p.m.

There are no appointment slots but an open evening for you to come and discuss how your child has settled into Nursery, your child's progress and next steps. There will also be an opportunity to see what your child has been learning so far and ideas how to support your child at home.

If you cannot make either session, please do not worry. Our Nursery staff are always available to speak to at the beginning of the nursery sessions. (8.30 a.m. - 9.00 a.m. or 12.30 p.m. -1.00 p.m.).

Yours sincerely

Mr Craig Hamilton

Headteacher









